
From: Devcon Team  
Sent: 31 August 2022 11:39 
To:  
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/3576/P 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for consulting Thames Water on this planning application. Having 
reviewed the details, we have no comments to make at this 
time. 
 
 
Lauren Underwood 
Developer Services – Development Planner 
 
Maple Lodge STW, Denham Way, Rickmansworth, WD3 9SQ 
Find us online at developers.thameswater.co.uk 
 
 


